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I strongly oppose unsheltered individuals being able to camp/sleep wherever they want in our city. It
severely and negatively impacts the livability of our neighborhoods with trash, drugs, theft, safety,
and sanitation as some of the issues. I strongly oppose camps in city parks. Parks are for families
and individuals to enjoy safely. Please strictly enforce no camping and loitering on our city
sidewalks, parks and streets. Let's turn away from Dumptown and instead return to Stumptown as
one of the most admired and livable cities in the US.
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